The UNIVERSITY of OKLAHOMA.,

Architectural & Engineering Services

March 12, 2014

Mr. David R. Riesland, P.E.
Traffic Engineer

City of Norman

P.O. Box 370

Norman, Oklahoma 73070

Dear Mr. Riesland:

Thank you for the proposal to provide and install video detection equipment at the Imhoff
Road/Chautauqua Avenue and the Imhoff Road/Jenkins Avenue intersections (your letter of February 6,
2014 is attached). These upgrades will be of benefit to both OU and the City of Norman.

It is our understanding that OU will bear the cost of $12,252 to upgrade the Chautauqua/Imhoff
intersection. The costs for the Jenkins/Imhoff upgrade totaling $7,177, will be shared between OU and
the City of Norman, with the City responsible for the cost of the camera ($4,200) and OU responsible for
the remainder of the cost ($2,977). All procurement and installation will be by City forces.

Please coordinate this work and the schedule with me. When complete, please submit an invoice in the
amount of $15,229 to the University of Oklahoma for payment.

Thanks to you for your help in this matter.
Sincerely,

%

Jeffrey J. Schmitt
Project Manager
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